
 

OPEN HOUSE 

APRIL 18, 2018 6:00PM – 7:00PM 

SEATAC CITY HALL                  

RIVERTON CONFERENCE ROOM 

 

SOUTH 166
TH

 STREET                       

SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PROJECT 

 
Public Information and Outreach Workshop 

The City of SeaTac cordially invites you to attend an Open House 
to update you on the status of the sidewalk project on S 166th St. 
from 34th Ave. S. to Military Road.  We will also be providing 
information about the construction schedule and what to expect 
during construction.  
 
Other related topics for discussion include the installation of a 4-
way stop at 34th Ave S and S 166th St and the results of 
neighborhood mailbox survey.    

 

The Open House will be from 6:00 PM to 7:00 PM at: 

SeaTac City Hall – Riverton Conference Room 
4800 S 188th St. 
SeaTac, WA 98188 

 

For more information please contact:  

Janet Mayer, Assistant City Engineer     

email: jmayer@ci.seatac.wa.us                                               

phone: (206) 973-4742 

 

 

 

 

Topics covered…. 

Project  design 

update 

──── 

Construction  

schedule 

information 

──── 

Information about  

what to expect 

during  

construction 

──── 

Project design 

elements 

include…. 

Installation of 

sidewalks and 

pedestrian 

lighting, new 

asphalt pavement, 

storm drainage 

improvements, 

and driveway 

connections. 

 

 

 

 

 

CITY OF SEATAC 
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